

PAUL LYNCH MP STATE MEMBER FOR LIVERPOOL



I AM DELIGHTED TO BE ABLE TO CONVEY MY GOOD WISHES TO THE MUKTI-GUPTESHWAR MANDIR SOCIETY FOR ITS CELEBRATION OF MAHAKUMBHA BHISHEKAM ON SUNDAY 22

THE DEDICATION CEREMONY IS AN IMPORTANT EVENT.

IT HELPS TO EMPHASISE THE MULTICULTURAL NATURE OF OUR COMMUNITY. INDEED, ONE OF THE GREAT STRENGTHS OF SOUTH-WEST SYDNEY IS THIS DIVERSITY. THE HINDU COMMUNITY MAKES A VERY POSITIVE CONTRIBUTION TO THIS MULTICULTURALISM TO ALL OUR BENEFITS. I WISH THE SOCIETY WELL FOR THIS EVENT.

YOURS SINCERELY

FEBRUARY.

PAUL LYNCH

STATE MEMBER FOR LIVERPOOL

Electorate Office: 100 Moore Street, Liverpool (PO Box 3089) NSW 2170 Ph: (02) 9602 0040 Fax: (02) 9821 1807

PARLIAMENT OF NEW SOUTH WALES LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY

Electorate Office

20 January 2004

Suite 2A 263 Queen Street Campbelltown 2560

Tel: (02) 4625 3344 Fax: (02) 4626 3640

Mr Prem K Misra

Mukti Gupteshwar Mandir Society PO Box 786

CAMPBELL TOWN 2560

Dear Prem & Rama,

I would like to congratulate the Hindu Community on the dedication of their Temple to the Lord Shiva. It is of special significance for the Campbelltown area to have been chosen to have the 13th Jyotirlinga placed in our community.

I know that the Hindu Community have worked hard and long to prepare for this special day which will allow worshippers of Hinduism from all over Australia to pray before the icon of the Lord Shiva. I would like to offer you my best wishes for this special day of dedication.

Yours sincerely.

Graham West MP

MÉMBER FOR CAMPBELLTOWN